Legal Notice

The Town of Wilmington will begin its Black
Fly Control Program on March 15th 2025 and
ending on July 10th 2025.

We are requesting your permission to treat
streams on your property within the Town.

The product label may be found at VectoBac
12AS Label (valentbiosciences.com).

Bioconservation Inc. is the company doing
the applications.

NYS DEC business registration number is
13663

Contact Kathy Vanselow
at blackflybti@gmail.com if you have any
objections, comments or concerns.




